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From: Karol Fisher 
Sent: Thursday, 17 May 2018 6:24 PM
To: Competitive Neutrality Inquiry
Subject: Inquiry into the competitive neutrality of the national broadcasters

ENOUGH IS ENOUGH.  The fat has been cut form the ABC. The recent 
budget cut to the ABC is an unbiased reporting channel. One Nation 
voters will get wiped out in the next election and where will that leave 
our independent broadcaster. 
 
There’s been enough enquiries and cuts. In times of extreme weather 
events it’s the ABC we can rely on as well as an unbiased view. 
 
Karol Fisher 

 
 




